
Village Hall Committee Report October 2020 

 

Finances 
Obviously, due to COVID, The village hall was closed from March until the end of August. It has been 

opened for regular users (such as Sarah Cooke, Brownies etc) since the beginning of September (with 

appropriate social distancing put in place), so takings have been drastically cut, but we did have a 

business support grant of £10,000 from WDC -  the bank balance is £15,700 at the moment (about 

£2,000 down on last year). 

Activities 
All regular and planned activities have been cancelled this year. 

Refurbishments and improvements 
The new French doors have proved especially useful in providing a suitable exit for the one-way 

system to comply with COVID-19 restrictions. 

We took delivery of 100 new chairs in January, but these have hardly been used yet (they are still 

locked in the kitchen as we are using the old plastic ones for the moment as they are easier to 

disinfect for COVID-19) 

 


